


 

 

 
 

Friday 21 July 2023 
 
OIA IRO-441 
Name:
Email: @nzme.co.nz 

Kia ora

Official information request regarding leaks repair backlog.  

Thank you for your official information request dated Tuesday 20 June 2023. You requested 
information on the current backlog, average repair time and priority criteria.  

On Friday 23 June 2023 we provided you with a link to information on our current backlog 
and priority criteria online. You can revisit that information, which is updated regularly, 
here. 

In addition, we have considered the remaining request in accordance with the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 and determined that we can 
provide that information in full. 
 
The information you have requested is in the Appendix of this letter. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Acting Group Manager, Customer Operations Group 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 






